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HARWICH ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS
LEGAL NOTICE 

On Wednesday, March 8, 2017 at 7:00 PM, the Harwich Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a Public Hearing in the Griffin Meeting Room, Harwich Town Hall, 732 Main Street, Harwich, MA 02645 relative to a Comprehensive Permit application for the property located at 93-97 Route 28 in West Harwich, Assessor’s Map #10, Parcels # W3-B and W5; as follows:
 
Case #2017-04 Habitat for Humanity of Cape Cod, Inc. c/o Attorney Warren H. Brodie, has made application for a Comprehensive Permit pursuant to MGL Chapter 40B Sections 20-23 and 760CMR 56.00, to create an eight lot subdivision to provide for 6 new single family affordable homes, 2 “market rate” lots and a cul-de-sac. The property is located at 93 and 97 Route 28, Harwich, Map# 10, Parcels #W3-B and W5 located in the R-L Zoning District.  

PLEASE NOTE: NO PRESENTATION OR TESTIMONY WILL BE TAKEN AT THIS MEETING. The hearing will be opened by the Zoning Board of Appeals and will be immediately continued to a date and time certain to be announced at this meeting. Any interested member of the public is invited to attend this and future meetings and may provide information in writing to the Building Department, Town Hall, 732 Main St., Harwich. Related documents are available for review during regular business hours at the Building Department.

“In accordance with state law, this legal notice will also be available electronically at ‘www.masspublicnotices.org.’  The City/Town is not responsible for any errors in the electronic posting of this legal notice.” 

David Ryer, Chair
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